
 Croagh NS  

 
Telephone: 069 - 64750 E-mail: croaghns23@gmail.com Website: www.croaghns.ie 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Welcome: 

Personally, I would like to thank everybody in the school community for the warm 

welcome which has been extended to me. It is a great honour to be part of Croagh NS 

and I look forward to a long, healthy relationship with all members of the school 

community. 

 

Children: 

Once again, we would like to welcome all the children back to school and especially all 

the new children and their families to the school. Everyone has settled really well and 

are a fantastic addition to the school.  

 

Gaelic Football:  

The school entered into the West Limerick Schools Football Competition this year. The 

girls and boys have enjoyed their matches and represented the school very well. 

 

GAA Coaching: 

Tony Dunne recently finished five weeks of GAA coaching with the school. All children 

enjoyed the sessions with Tony and we would like to thank him for his efforts and 

enthusiasm.  

 

Hip Hop Dancing: 
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Hip Hop Dancing will begin in the school on Tuesday November 7th for six weeks for all 

children.  

 

Music: 

Music lessons have recommenced with James Anglim every Wednesday and the children 

are thoroughly enjoying the music with James. The school would like to thank him for 

his efforts. 

 

Heritage Centre: 

Frankie from the Heritage Centre came in as a guest to the school and taught the 

children about the Normans and Medieval Times. She also brought in some props on the 

day for the children to enjoy. 

 

Swimming: 

A six week block of swimming lessons has been organised for children from 3rd to 6th 

class in the Woodlands House Hotel, beginning in January. More details to follow. 

 

Pantomime:  

A school tour has been organised for the 15th December to take the children to the 

Limetree Theatre. We look forward to all the children enjoying their school trip. 

 

Croagh / Kilfinny GAA: 

The school would like to wish Croagh / Kilfinny GAA the Best of Luck in the upcoming 

County Final. The children have been busy decorating the school windows and showing 

their support for the local team. 

 

Parents Association Meeting: 

A Parents Association Committee meeting was held on 19/10/23 and the Parents 

Association AGM will be held on 6/11/23. All parents are welcome and I look forward to 

meeting you all there on the night. 

 

Enrolments 2024: 

If you are interested in enrolling your child or know of anyone interested in enrolling 

their child in the school, please contact the school via email or phone. 

 

New Email: 

Please note the new school email in operation at croaghns23@gmail.com. We would like 

all future correspondence to be directed to this email please. 
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Sponsored Walk:  

The school's annual sponsored walk will take place on Saturday 25th November. 

Sponsorship cards will be given to children upon returning to school after the mid-term 

break. More details to follow after the Halloween break. 

 

Re-opening: 

We would like to wish everyone a happy and safe Halloween and look forward to 

welcoming everyone back to school on Monday November 6th. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr. O’ Gorman 

 

 


